

March 23, 2020

Dear Valued Business Partners,

We understand the COVID-19 pandemic has challenged every business and created unprecedented uncertainty. As we all direct intense focus to the health and safety of employees, we are also taking steps to insulate our businesses and continue supporting our customers. To that end, we wanted to update you about our operations.

Many states are issuing mandates that non-essential businesses close and workers stay home. State and Federal guidelines covering critical and life-sustaining businesses characterize Auveco as essential, and accordingly we intend to remain open. Working through our distribution partners, we support many customers and end markets that are considered critical infrastructure centers.

As communicated last week, we are taking aggressive actions to protect our employees and institute strict adherence to CDC guidelines for hygiene, cleanliness, and distancing. All our office staff is now working remotely and making every effort to maintain routine service levels. Additionally, we have worked closely with our manufacturing and supply chain partners to minimize or eliminate any supply disruptions.

We wish you all the very best as you navigate these difficult times and hope for continued health and safety for you, your families, and your employees.

Thanks,
The Auveco Team

Delivering the world's largest selection of automotive body hardware and specialty fasteners

Phone: 800-354-9816 859-341-6450 Fax: 800-552-8197 859-331-5590